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IMPORTANT HEALTH COVERAGE TAX DOCUMENTS 

Proof of Medical Insurance Tax Form (1095-C) 

The Paperwork Reduction Act ("the Act") introduces new restrictions on the 
distribution of Form 1095-C to current or former employees. Starting in the 
2024 calendar year, employers are no longer required to automatically mail 
Form 1095-C to current or former employees. Instead, the form will be 
provided only upon request. 

To request the form: 
 Email HR at hr@hugghall.com 
 
Or mail the request to: 
Attention: HR 
8101 Fourche Road, Little Rock, AR 72209  
 

You may also call HR: 
501-569-5874 
 
The form will then be mailed to the current or former employee's contact 
information on file unless a different delivery method is specified. 
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